5/18/2018 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Lookout Farm

L ]
G M I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
by Loogle

Re: Lookout Farm
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, May 18, 2018 at 10:53 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, Patricia O'Neil <trishoneil55@gmail.com>

Donna,

After meeting on-site last evening with the BOS, | am recommending that the petitioners request to alter their licensed
premise be approved and | offer the following recommendations for the board to consider as requirements pursuant to
any permit approval:

1. New plans, describing the area in detail, including dimensions, seating capacity, (also posted at the single point of
access at each location), and maximum occupancy (again, posted at the single point of access at each location) of the
two locations presented last night (5/17/2018) be made part of the new application submittal;

2. Each patio/outdoor area permitted under this request shall be properly enclosed by a fence or other means approved
by the Board so as to control and manage access.

3. That the petitioners agree to commit to providing management level personnel, dedicated to the approved areas, and
that these persons be alcohol beverage server trained in accordance with other Town of Natick policies relative to
alcoholic beverage service.

4. That each patio/outdoor area where alcohol is served be constructed with tables and chairs for patrons and that food
be offered from a contiguous area and be available for patron consumption.

Respectfully submitted,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Fri, Apr 20, 2018 at 8:53 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is the application for Lookout Farm.
Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=8e8d5e902a&jsver=GAFHaMvshdw.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180506.06_p7&view=pt&search=inbox&th=16373be29acb70f7&sim



